
 

Core Beliefs 

We believe in:  

1. Individual  

Accountability 

2. Having a  

positive belief in  

people 

3. Developing  

critical thinking  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

February 12 
Bake Sale 

 

February 24 
National Day  
Celebrations  

 
 

February 25/26/27 
Days off 
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Sincerely, 

           Ms. Gihan Hassan 

Secondary School Vice Principal 

The Mission Statement:   
At CBS we promote a respectful, safe and supportive environment,  
encouraging high expectations and academic success. 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have reached February where Kuwait celebrates the National and Libra-
tion Days. May Allah protect and save Kuwait and all who live in Kuwait.  
 

HAPPY NATIONAL DAY 
 
 We always look at our Mission Statement, as we endeavour to improve each 
and every day.  Students are learning to analyze their results and put goals 
for themselves as well as plan their strategies to reach those goals with their 
teachers assistance. 
 
At CBS, we continue to promote high expectations and academic success by 
offering after school programs that are conducive to promoting student self-
esteem and healthy living. The After School Club opportunities CBS is offer-
ing are varied and include academic, sports and fun clubs.  The programs 
will focus on giving students the opportunity to learn and enjoy areas other 
than their classes. In addition, students will learn to unlock their leadership 
skills and apply those skills in day-to-day situations.   
 
At CBS we promote a safe, supportive learning environment and we all work 
together to ensure positive respectful behavior in our students at all times.   
To be able to achieve our mission statement, students have to abide by the 
school rules regarding attendance, behavior, uniform, etc.,. It’s all stated in 
the student handbook. It’s advisable to review the student handbook , it’s 
available on the school website.  
 
At CBS we teach a rigorous English Curriculum and speaking English is an 
instrumental component to success in this curriculum.  The expectation is for 
students to speak in English while at the school.  Not speaking English while 
at CBS limits the learning and practice that will help the students succeed in 
this curriculum.  Developing positive behavior in children both at home and at 
school will best support students.   



 

 
Student Attendance is an important factor in student achievement.   
Research supports the fact that attendance is key in having students 
achieve in their academics. We have 165 Instructional Days here at 
CBS.  Every instructional day counts! 
 
That means we have almost 200 days vacation! Let’s attend school reg-
ularly!! 
 

It is important for students to arrive on time and be here at CBS 

Work Habits are an important factor in the student 
achievement.  Students will do well if they  
develop good work habits.  The habits that are created 
and followed become the way in which  
students approach their learning and will then lead to 
greater success.   
Students that do homework on occasion or only study 
the day before a test or exam or leave things until the 
last minute will not be as successful as the students 
that make school work a priority and improve their ap-
proach to school.  Being on time, attending each day 

and working the entire period will lead to greater success for students rather than the students that 
do not attend on a regular basis or struggle with being tardy.  We know the brain is like a muscle 
and needs to continue to be developed through hard work , teaching and learning,  The work habits 
that students practice will lead to greater success.  The greater the work habits the greater the suc-
cess. 

Math Fair Was a GREAT SUCCESS! 

Congratulations to all our students for the outstanding projects :) 
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Growth Mindset: 

We want students to work hard 
at school everyday.  This will 
lead to success.  The Counting 
On You Program after school 
also helps support student 
learning. 

 

The first semester for the CBS 
secondary school officially 
closed with our examination 
period.  Teachers worked hard throughout the week to produce examinations 
to challenge and extend the learning of our students. Equally, our students 
stepped up to the challenge of preparing themselves for the rigors of the  
exam. At CBS, we continue to challenge students with examination  
questions and tasks that will prepare them for university study. Students 
must continue to work on their study skills to better prepare for exams and 
other summative assessments. Good luck to our secondary students for the 
new semester. 
 
Professional Development: 
Teacher in-service is an important part of the professional learning that CBS 
offers to all its staff. The elementary and secondary administration held  
professional development sessions focused on Differentiated Instruction.  
Differentiated Instruction refers to the various processes and procedures 
which teachers can utilize to help students to master skills, knowledge and 
understanding in the classroom. These practices are based upon the needs, 
interests, and aptitude of your child. The professional development sessions 
offered a multitude of opportunities for teachers to learn, discuss and  
practice a wide variety of differentiated instruction methods. These  
instructional practices serve to facilitate the daily learning of your child. We 
would like to thank teachers for their hard work throughout the Professional 
Development. Teachers are well equipped to guide your child’s  
learning for the coming semester. 
 
 
 

 

Sincerely, 

           Ms. Gihan Hassan 

Secondary School Vice Principal 


